
Board of Zoning Appeals 

May 27, 2020 

 

In order to meet the recommended social distancing requirements we are 
implementing the following: 

 

● You can physically attend the meeting. 
● You can send your comments/concerns to Krista at 

kduvall@decaturcounty.in.gov​ and they will be read at the meeting. 
● You can log in to Zoom from another location.  Please call the office at 

812-663-8451 for the meeting code. 

 

 

If you physically attend the meeting the following requirements WILL be met: 

1. IF you are sick, please DO NOT come. 
2. You are encouraged to bring and wear a mask​ during the entire time 

you are in the Courthouse. 
3. Your temperature will be taken before you will be allowed to enter. 
4. You will be required to go through the security checkpoint 
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